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1st May 2018


Dear Parent/Carer,

As part of our on-going transition programme, a two day visit has been arranged to King’s Park Secondary School for P7 pupils.  These visits will take place on Wednesday, 23rd and Thursday, 24th May 2018.

During the two transition days the pupils will be put into their S1 classes and will follow a timetable and experience what it is like to be part of a large secondary school.  The arrangements for these days are as follows:

· Pupils should wear the uniform of their primary school.

· Pupils will make their own way to King’s Park Secondary School and assemble in the Assembly Hall for an 8.50am start.  

· Pupils may attend PE on one or both of these days.  They should bring PE kit consisting of a t-shirt, shorts/tracksuit bottoms, socks and sports shoes. Football tops are NOT acceptable.

· Meals are available in school “Fuel Zone” and can be purchased using cash (prices are the same as in primary school).  Pupils who are in receipt of free school meals will be provided with their lunch.  Pupils may also choose to bring a packed lunch.

· Pupils will be dismissed at 3.35pm on Wednesday, 23rd and 2.45pm on Thursday, 24th.

I would also like to invite you to our final Information Evening on Wednesday, 23rd May – which is co-ordinated by our Pastoral Care staff.  This evening begins formally at 6.30pm, however, you are welcome from 5.30pm onwards to order your child’s school uniform, particularly their blazer, with Academy Uniforms, prior to the evening starting. The evening will provide you with an opportunity to meet your child’s Pastoral Care Teacher and link Depute Head Teacher. You will also be able to find out more about the House Group your son/daughter will be in and the role of Pastoral Care in supporting them through their time at King’s Park Secondary School. 

Please return the attached tear off slip below and return it to your child’s Primary School by Wednesday, 16th May 2018.

I look forward to seeing your child again during our Induction Days and getting to know them better before they start their Secondary education in August. I also look forward to seeing you at the Information Evening on the 23rd May.

If you have any questions, please contact me at King’s Park Secondary School.

Yours sincerely

Pauline Carr

P Carr

Depute Head Teacher

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Child’s Name: _________________________________________

Primary School: ________________________________________












Please tick

	We / I will be able to attend the Information Evening on 23rd May 2018
	

	We / I will not be able to attend the Information Evening on 23rd May 2018
	


Signed: _________________________________ (Parent / Carer)            Date: _________________
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